
Good evening, Freedom families! 

This is Dr. Nehrig with your weekly Falcon Update. 

Here are the events of the week: 

This week, we continue the new Progress Monitoring assessment for 2nd through 5th grade 

students.  Parents, please make sure students arrive on time, as testing begins right at 8:00 a.m. 

for most students. 

Wednesday is an early release day, with dismissal at 1:30 p.m.  Mid-term grades for the first 

quarter will also be posted Wednesday, so students, please check with your teachers to make sure 

you have all assignments completed. 

Congratulations to all of our S.O.A.R. Award winners from last week!  Every day, we’ll 

announce the class winners of the S.O.A.R. Award on The Latest Swoop, our morning TV news 

program, and deliver the certificates to the winners in their classrooms.  You can watch The 

Latest Swoop by using this link: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCwOzIN2ozW7rGgit1p0dhRA 

Looking ahead, mark your calendars for our Open House on Thursday, September 22nd at 6:00 

p.m.  A flyer will be sent home this week with specific information about our Open House. 

As a reminder, please be sure to return your child’s Emergency Card, with all information 

completed, ASAP! 

I’ll see you tomorrow at Freedom Elementary, where ‘We’re Soaring High with Falcon Pride!’ 

Thank you and have a great evening! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Nehrig 
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